
 

Good afternoon, 
 
My name is Annell Harmon.  I am a home-based childcare provider/teacher in Wichita.  I write 
to you today to support HB2108.  I believe every Kansas child should have everything they need 
to be successful academically.  The small help the tax break would give can make a big 
difference to the working families of this state.   
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Annell Harmon 
Harmon & Harmon Family Childcare 
Wichita, KS 
  
 


